ANRNENRIGON

all 5th-Graders!

You and Your Parents are

INMINEERRLIO
The SAISD [:harterll\llagnet Fair

Brackenridge High School
400 Eagleland Dr.

Wednesday, October 2™
5:00 to 7:30 p.m.

YOU WILL BE ABLE TO MEET

WITH REPRESENTATIVES FROM SAlsp
THE FOLLOWING SCHOOLS

ﬁi«mw

| American Heritage at
Technology at
Multilingual at
Scientific Inquiry at
Fine Arts at
Leadership at
Science & Health at

_I-rr\-l-l_
FOR MORE INFORMATION
PLEASE CALL 210.554.2660
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